
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-08634

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

bud glawe <budglawe@yahoo.com>
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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
regulation of retail forex

Id no. rin3038-ac61, acct. will go offshore, more forex fraud, unregulated dealers from around the world will thrive, US will
cost itself millions of dollars in trade revenue, i don’t think its a good      idea.

keep smiling

bud @ Shirley


